
 

 

NEWS RELEASE            27 October 2015  

 

GUESTS “CHECKING-IN” TO NEW WORLD HOTELS & RESORTS  

CAN ENJOY LIMITED-TIME, EXCLUSIVE FESTIVE SEASON ROOM RATES  

 

For a limited time only, subscribers to New World Hotels & Resorts’  

“Checking-In” eNewsletter can take advantage of festive season room rates from 

as low as USD50 to USD160 at its five-star properties in Hong Kong, Beijing, 

Shanghai, Dalian, Wuhan, Guiyang, Shunde, Manila and Ho Chi Minh City.  To 

partake of this very special exclusive offer included in the upcoming “Checking-

In,” guests simply subscribe to the eNewsletter via subscription page prior to the 

next issue coming out early December 2015.  Reservations must be made 

between 7 and 13 December 2015 for stays from 19 December 2015 to 3 

January 2016.  Rates are based on availability and exclude tax and service 

charge.   

 

“Checking-In” is distributed quarterly and includes news on destination events, 

cultural happenings, local dining tips and individual hotels’ new offerings and 

promotion highlights.        

 
About New World Hotels & Resorts 
New World Hotels & Resorts includes deluxe properties in Hong Kong, Beijing, 
Dalian, Guiyang, Shanghai, Wuhan, Ho Chi Minh City, with two in Manila and an 
affiliated hotel in Shunde.  The hotels offer a full range of relevant amenities and 
services, including multiple restaurants, business services, extensive meeting 
facilities, Residence Club executive floors and recreational options.  New World 
Hotels & Resorts targets 30 hotels in operation by 2020.   For further information 
or reservations, please contact your travel professional, visit newworldhotels.com 
or follow the group’s Facebook page for the latest news. 
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